

oming to a close

s the 2011/ 2012 school year came to a close and students eagerly awaited the arrival of summer; there were still many things happening right here at CPA. In lower school, Field Day is much anticipated and is always a lot of fun. It has become a tradition that the 10th graders help the younger students and coordinate the day. In middle and high school, students are studying for exams, preparing and planning schedules for the next year, attending athletic banquets and academic signings, and most of all getting ready for one of the most memorable days in a high school seniors life...Graduation Day!

